
MEDICAL AND HEALTH RECRUITMENT BOARD, ASSAM 
Saikia Commercial Complex, Christian Basti, Guwahati-781005 

 
No. MHRB/2/ID/2018/134           Dated Guwahati the 13thMarch, 2019 
 

NOTICE 
 

With reference to our advertisement no. 1MHRB/DR-1/1/2018 dated 19th January, 2018 and our 

earlier notice no. MHRB/2/ID/2018/120 dated Guwahati the 18th February, 2019 it is for information of 

all concerned that the written test for 12 nos. of posts of Inspector of Drugs which is scheduled to be held 

on 17th March, 2019 is postponed until further orders, due to enforcement of the model code of conduct 

for the Lok Sabha Election 2019. The fresh date for conducting the written test will be informed in due 

course of time.  

  
Sd/- 

Chairman 
Medical and Health Recruitment Board, Assam 

 


